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BPD Box 5278 Sydney 2001
Level 2i, 321 Kent Street,
Sydnev NSW 2000 AustraLia

Tel +812 8233 8900
Fax +612 B233 9986

hhf0eurbiS C0[1].8u
WWW.urblS.CDm.au

Urbis Pry Ltd ABN 50105 258 228
AustraLia •Asia •Middle East−~

27 April 2010

The Director−General
Departrnent of Planning
23−33 Bridge Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Attention: Catherine Otto − Senior Planner, Metropolitan Projects

Dear Catherine,

This letter accompanies an application to modify the Concept Plan Approval MP07_0149 for the IKEA
bulky goods development at Princes Highway, Tempe.

Accompanying this letter is the following:

• A signed copy of the Application "Request to modify a major project"

• A cheque to the Department of Planning for the sum of $3500.00 being to total assessment and
advertising fee (as advised by DOP via email).

• 4 x copies of the Planning Report requesting a Section 75 modification, and accompanying
supporting information.

− 4 x copies of large scale architectural plans prepared by Leffler Simes Architects.

If you have any questions on the information provided, please don't hesitate to contact Angus Halligan
or myself.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen White
Associate Director

$75w cover letter
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